
Stockholm, 11 February 2019 

 

 

The consideration was dependent on certain conditions related to assets under 

management on the transaction date, and as the transaction is completed, the final 

purchase price has been set at SEK 95 million against previously communicated 

approximately SEK 110 million. The difference is mainly due to the fact that the assets 

under management decreased due to the weak market development. 

 

The divestment of the Wealth Management operations in Luxembourg is a result of the 

now completed strategic review of Catella's banking operations. The purpose of the 

strategic review was to exit the consolidated situation due to the extensive regulatory 

framework and inefficient capital structure it entails. 
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